

1065 American Pacific Drive, Suite 160 Henderson, Nevada 89074

Phone: 702.564.7809 Fax: 702.564.3617

info@spreadthewordnevada.org SpreadtheWordNevada.org

March 15, 2024

Las Vegas Rotary Foundation, Inc. Attn: Kirk Alexander PO Box 15152 Las Vegas, NV 89114-5152

"The more he gave away, the more delighted he became."
- The Rainbow Fish by Marcus Pfister

Dear Kirk,

You have truly "delighted" us in so many ways. Thank you, from the bottom of our hearts, for your incredibly generous gift! This donation will bring the magic of books to children in at-risk communities and continue to transform their lives day after day, page after page. We are so grateful for your kind heart and dedication to advancing children's literacy skills in Nevada.

Your gift shows up in so many places. It's found in the chapter of a book that generates hope. It's found in the pages of a story that makes children laugh and forget their troubles. It's found on the page where a new reader runs their finger by a word and is able to recognize it and read it out loud to their parent for the first time! It is found nestled in a book and tucked in the arms of a child who fell asleep during a bedtime story. It's found in so many important places and your gift is what makes this possible.

Because you care so much, we're able to continue bringing the gift of literacy and love of reading to children in need through the programs and services STWN provides. This is a precious gift, and we can't thank you enough for your generosity.

Your donation of \$25,000.00 in support of our Kids to Kids and Breakfast with Books programs on 03/15/2024 helps us continue reaching thousands of children in Nevada. For your tax purposes, Spread the Word Nevada is a qualified 501 (c) (3) non-profit corporation with Federal Tax ID number 22-3829041. Your charitable donation may be tax deductible (pursuant NRS 598) to the fullest extent allowable by law. No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation.

We are honored to have you as part of our big STWN family! As part of our family, you are always welcome to visit, call, or schedule a time to talk about other ways to get involved. We thank you for helping us to continue changing the lives of children in need, one book at a time!

With much gratitude,

Lisa Habighorst

Co-Founder & CEO Spread the Word Nevada

CC: Tom & Leslie Thomas